
 
 

Via E-Mail 

 

January 20, 2021 

 

Elizabeth Blanton, Associate Planner 

City of Hayward 

777 B St. 

Hayward, CA 94541 

Email: Elizabeth.Blanton@hayward-ca.gov 

 

Re: Resolution of Comments on the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration 

for the Clawiter Road Industrial Project 

 

Dear Ms. Blanton, 

 

I am writing to update you on our January 4, 2021 correspondence to the City of Hayward on 

behalf of LIUNA Local 304 regarding the Clawiter Road Industrial Project. LIUNA has had an 

opportunity to discuss its comments with the applicant. In light of further information provided by 

the applicant and commitments that would further mitigate wildlife and air quality concerns raised 

in our comments, LIUNA’s comments have been resolved. LIUNA has no further comments or 

objections to the City’s adoption of the Initial Study/Mitigated Negative Declaration and approval of 

the project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michael Lozeau 

Lozeau Drury LLP 
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